From: Jennie Mundy <jenniemundy1@gmail.com>

Subject: Kilve and District W.I

Date: 9 April 2014 21:21:15 GMT+01:00
To: shirley.rushent@binternet.com



Hello Shirley,

As I am unable to attend the Parish Council meeting herewith a report for the above.

The Kilve and District W.I continue to meet on the second Thursday of the month, this year we were pleased to welcome 6 new members.

We have had some very interesting speakers from Puppets to an ex member of the Royal Household to Origami so quite a variety of different speakers.

We had our annual Harvest Lunch last October to Pancake races and lunch on Shove Tuesday to which we invited other local W.I's

Our Christmas lunch at the Castle of Comfort was a great success which we combined with our Members entertainment.

All in all a very happy and successful year, we have many outings and events in the pipeline for this year and next year will be the

Centenary celebrations of the National Womans Institute.

We are always happy to welcome new members.

About the 2020 of 5

Jennie Mundy President.